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10 May 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardian                                                                                                                                                           

Homework Club                                                                                          

I am writing to inform you that the homework club timetable has been updated.  Due to Covid 

control measures, the club will operate on the basis of year group bubbles.  Two year group 

bubbles will be able to attend per day and these will operate from different rooms.  Please see 

below for details of the days that you child will be able to attend: 

 

 Year group 

Monday Year 7 & Year 9 

Tuesday Year 8 & Year 10 

Wednesday Year 7 & Year 9 

Thursday Year 8 & Year 10 

Friday No club 

 

The club will operate from 3:00-4:00pm.  Please note that the club will not run on a Friday.  

Students will be asked to wear a mask at all times when attending homework club, unless an 

exemption is already in place.  The club will be fully supervised by staff. 

If we receive a significant number of students attending the club, we may need to consider 

limiting spaces to comply with our Covid-19 risk assessment.  We will advise you in due course 

if this is required. 

Please contact me via the office should you have any questions or require any further 

information. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss C Burns  

Senior Assistant Headteacher – Safeguarding and Student Development 

 


